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What have we been learning? 

We loved our WOW morning with the Shanty men, they taught us lots of sea 
shanty songs with fun actions and props. We made flags to decorate our 

classroom using our initials.      

                  

           

 

In English we read our new class text ‘The Singing Mermaid’ by Julia Donaldson 
and discussed whether we thought it was a good idea for the mermaid to join 
the circus. We then wrote simple sentences to explain our decision and gave 

reasons why. We thought carefully about using our capital letters, full stops and 
phonic sounds to segment words we wanted to spell. 



 

In maths we developed our understanding of numbers to 10, using a variety of 
mathematical resources to represent a given number. Our number of the week 

was number 8! 

In DT we are making moving sea creature pictures, this week we explored and 
developed different techniques and skills for making levers and sliders using 

card, scissors, hole punches and split pins. 

 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

Next Week 
 

In English we will be writing descriptions of ‘The 
Singing mermaid’ using adjectives.  

 
In maths we will be moving on to comparing and 

ordering number 1-10 using the greater than, less than 
and equal signs (< > =) 

 
In science we will be classifying and sorting sea 

creatures. 
 

In DT we will start to design our own moving sea 
creature pictures. 

Home learning 
 

This week the children have been set maths learning on 
Mathletics, which will build on the learning they have 

focused on in class. Please support your child to 
complete this learning. Log in details are stuck in the 

front of your child’s home school book. 
 
 

Please support your child to achieve their reading 
‘FIVER’ each week. This can be achieved by them 

reading their school reading book to you or you sharing 
a book together from home. Remember to initial when 

your child has read in their home school book.  
 

Common exception words have been uploaded to 
Google Classroom, please support your child to 

practice reading these words by sight ready to be 
tested at the end of the term.  

 
Please remember to send your child into school with a 

coat as the weather is changing and very unpredictable. 
The children will be going out to play even if it is raining. 

 
Friends of Alexander Hosea are running this year’s 

Wickwar Games and are looking for volunteers to sign 
up to help for an hour slot (details on website and 

Facebook)..  
 

 



 

 

 


